Stay Informed about High School!

Once your student gets to high school, flyers don’t come home in overstuffed
backpacks, so how can you stay informed of news and events in the school
district and at your school? E-newsletters, website, and social media!

Website: Last year, MVLA and all of our schools launched a new, easy-to-navigate
website, with information and links galore: MVLA.net.

Principal’s e-newsletter: Subscribe and get news and event information directly
from your student’s principal every week or two. Details of how to sign up are in
your back-to-school packet.

Blackboard notices: Please keep your email and cell phone info current in your
student’s Aeries account so we can reach you with district and school news, and
when necessary, emergency notifications.

Facebook: MVLA - Mountain View Los Altos High School District: Follow us to
learn about special events, awards, news and more! Like and share our posts, too!

Instagram: MVLAHSD: Fun photos of students and school activities.

Twitter: @ MVLAHSD: News and links to information and resources for parents
and educators.

eLists: You can subscribe to email lists - eLists - for dozens of school activities. The
link to see the options and sign up is on your school’s homepage.

Questions? Email: mvlahsd@mvla.net



